
 

Sergio Karas  
karas@karas.ca 
 
August 15, 2022 
 
Dear Sergio: 
 
Cc:  David Levine and Amy Bowers 
 
Congratulations! 
 
The Section is delighted to inform you that the International Ethics Committee has 
won the 2022 Outstanding Committee Program Award for “Unauthorized Practice of 
Law and Ineffective Assistance of Counsel: Protecting Clients and the Legal 
Profession, Oct. 7, 2021” As the organizer of this program, the award will be 
presented to you on behalf of the Committee at the 2022 Virtual Leadership Retreat! 
 
If you have not registered for the Leadership Retreat yet, you can register here:  
Welcome - 2022 ILS Virtual Leadership Retreat (cvent.com) 
 
Please encourage Ethics Committee leaders to participate in the Retreat and share in 
the recognition and success of the program. 
 
Again, congratulations to the Committee on this outstanding achievement.   
 
 
With best regards, 

 
 
Marcos Rios 
Chair 
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